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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Monday, October 27, 2008 12:59 PM

To: Leighton, Adele; Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Raymond, Margaret
Subject: FW: Aquarion rate increase

| have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 08-098, Aquarion Water
Company.

--Kim

From: Scott McKinney [mailto:smckinney@dearbornprecision.com]
Sent: Monday, October 27, 2008 12:52 PM

To: PUC

Subject: Aquarion rate increase

We are in receipt of a letter “Notice of Pre-Hearing Conference” for Aquarion’s rate increase petition.
Besides feeling like we are being whacked once again by the costs to survive, the use of confusing statements
“temporary increase” and “permanent increase” in this letter doesn’t help. And why 18.8%? My salary has
never increased that much!

There is a monument to Aquarion sitting at the corner of Mill Rd and a pump road at the North Hampton line
that probably cost (us) about $20,000. Tell them to sell off some of that granite to help with their needs!

In other words...we are not happy with this petition!
Thanks, Nancy and Scott McKinney

15 Sicard Street Hampton, NH 03842
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